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Dear Sir/Madam, 

There are many cases out there available pointing to abusive and unhealthy conditions of animals 
kept on puppy farms, boxer Strawberry being one of them 

Victoria and Western Australia have already banned the sale of puppies in pet shops and 
introduced laws to combat puppy farms . 

In fact, on worldwide scale, Australia is behind, not having an Animal Law, so many animal 
owners treat their pets as fur babies , family member. But in front of law, pets have less rights 
then a shop. 

Many animals are living in loving families But for those who do not, the law is weak, abusive 
owners are not punished most of the time, but also allowing puppy farms treat animals in 
unhealthy conditions without regular vet care or being destined to live in cages and confined 
spaces. 

We all welcomed 21sr century as century of progress and opportunities, 20 years later, how 
different our lives are, and how different our pets life's and care and laws? 

Animal Law is overdue 
Banning of puppy farms is overdue 

I trust great care and deep thoughts are given to sacredness of life, any life form. 

Thanks 
Kind regards 


